
     The Lord’s Day ~ April 29, 2012 
 9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

          Nursery: Paula Younker, Treena Clement 

      Kirk Brown 

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am  Family Bible Hour 

  Speaker:  Dwight Houston 

  Nursery:  Dianne DeVries, Joy Crozier 

  1’s&2’s:  Kelly Clark, Bev Bondt 

6:30 pm           Speaker:  Josh Caplan 

                        Nursery:  Laura MacLean, Amy Craswell 

            This Week:  Apr 30-May 6 
Tuesday 9:00 am Ladies Prayer Meeting   

  10:00 am Ladies Missionary Group 

  6:25 pm AWANA Closing 

Wednesday 7:00 pm Prayer & Bible Study 

Nursery: Emma Clement, Judy Bondt 

Friday  7:00 pm Youth Group 

 

Sunday  9:15 am     The Lord’s Supper 
          Nursery:  Irene Younker, Krista Johnson 

        Jenna MacDonald 

11:00 am  Family Bible Hour 

  Speaker:  Wade LeBlanc 

  Nursery:  Paula Younker, Dixie Boisvert 

  1’s&2’s:  Laura MacLean, Rebekah Lewis 

6:30 pm           Speaker:  Wade LeBlanc 

                        Nursery:  Chandler Younker, Myles Younker 

Cleaning Schedule   
Apr 29-May 05 :  Allan & Krista Johnson, Wayne & Linda Shaw 

May 06-12 :  Josh & Nichole MacLean, David & Margaret O’Connor 

May 13-19 :  Lyle & Carolyn Bigney, Don & Carolyn MacFadyen 

Chairman’s Schedule 

Apr 29  AM: Henk Bondt  PM: Norman Machon 

May 06  AM: Dan Frew   PM: Don Crozier 

May 13  AM: Dave Boisvert  PM: John DeVries 
Door Watch 
Apr 29  AM: Myron MacDonald  PM: Dan Frew 
May 06  AM: Wayne Shaw  PM: Carson Younker 
May 13  AM: Ross Lewis   PM: Myles Younker 

For Chapel news and info check us out at www.charlottetownbiblechapel.org 

Messages are now available on our web site.  You can enjoy listening to them 

again, download and save them, or share with family and friends! 



   Prayer   
Emergency Prayer Chain:  Kathy Larsen, Peggy MacDonald, Gloria MacDougall 
 

Those Who Are Sick:    Phyllis Anderson, Mark Arsenault (Earl’s Brother)     
Brenda DeVries,  Marilyn Ogram (Brenda DeVries’ Mother) 

 

Our Assembly:         The Elders       Sunday School        Youth Group     AWANA 

        Maritime & Commended Workers 
Bob & Marg MacGregor         Cliff & Norlene Campbell    Marj Robbins 

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent    Dave & Anne Spearing   Mark & Kim DeJager      

Harold & Barb MacDougall    Noel  & Dwana Bondt          

    MISSIONS CORNER 

Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager               Garry & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn Marie MacDougall                      Jesse Tremblay   

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich            John & Dorothy McKim     

      Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers  

Maritime Assemblies  Camp Ministry  Margaret Small 

Shawn & Hayley Cuthill Family Bible Hour  Pearl McLellan  

Sam Bears      Bert Kelly    Betty MacDonald      Sadie Wagner   
 

The Ladies Missionary Group will be meeting Tuesday morning at 10:00.  All ladies  

are invited and welcome to attend.  Come when you can!  Leave when you must!! 

 

The Awana Closing will be held this Tuesday at 6:30 pm.  Everyone is invited to come 
out and support our clubbers and leaders as they receive their rewards!! 
 

The youth group is having “Hill Billy Night” on Friday, May 4.  Wear your 

best Hill Billy Duds and bring along $10.00 as we will be going out to eat 
 
There will be an open house here at the Chapel on May 5 from 7:00-9:00 in 
celebration of the 90th birthday of Everett Clow.  Everyone is welcome to 
attend!  Best Wishes only!! 
 
Anyone who is interested in joining the Walking Challenge is reminded to sign up on  

the bulletin board downstairs no later than May 6. Tammy will be collecting payment  

in the Awana Office between the morning meetings today and May 6.  

 
The Chapel spring clean-up will be May 12 with a rain date of May 26. As usual, a list 

 of jobs will be posted on the bulletin board.  Please mark off any jobs you complete! 

 
Focus weekend will be held May 18-20 this year and our speaker will be Rob  
Brennan.  Homes are needed to billet our out-of-town guests and a supply of  
cookies, muffins and brownies are on the menu.  If you can help out with these  
ministries, be sure to sign up ASAP on the sheets provided on the bulletin board. 
 

For your information, the “Work Camp” is scheduled from August 12-17 
this year.  Just a reminder that babysitting services will not be provided. 
 


